
 
 

 

INFORMATION ON THE RESULTS OF THE COMPETITION 

 
 

DIRECTOR of  

MALOPOLSKA CENTRE of 

BIOTECHNOLOGY 

Ul. Gronostajowa 7a 

30-387 Kraków 

Tel.: 12 664 53 69:  

 

 Cracow, 08.02.2021 

RECTOR 

of the Jagiellonian University 

announces the results of a competitive selection process 

for the position of ASSISTANT 

in the research staff  

(post-doc) 

in the Protein Crystallography Research Group 

at MCB 

as part of the project implementation 

"Structural insight into the peroxisomal protein import – the PEX translocon” 

financed by the National Science Centre as part of the Opus 20 programme 

 
academic field of biochemistry and structural biology 

announced on 03.01.2022 

 

 

Acting pursuant to Art. 119 paragraph 3 of the Act of July 20, 2018 - Law on Higher Education and 

Science, I wish to inform that as a result of the competitive selection process,  Mrs Stuti Patel has been 

recommended for the position of assistant in the research staff. 

 

JUSTIFICATION 

Two candidates took part in the competition. Mrs Stuti Patel was the one who obtained the highest 

evaluation scores as stipulated in the  provisions of the Act of July 20, 2018 - Law on Higher 

Education and Science, the Statute of the Jagiellonian University and the criteria of the competition 

procedure.   

On behalf  

of the Rector of the Jagiellonian University 

 

Director of Malopolska Centre of Biotechnology 

 


